
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
Due to a high number of complaints across the city we are having 
to issue another reminder to motorists about your responsibility as 
a driver to park responsibly. We need to share the road with all 
road users, especially the more vulnerable, and allow for safe 
access for pedestrians and cyclists. 
 
Remember pupils need to see and be seen when crossing the 
roads so please think seriously about the location of the school 
and neighbourhood and consider ways you can help as a 
parent/guardian to improve their road safety.  
 
If you use a vehicle to drop off and pick up your child from School, 
please consider parking further away from the entrance & exits in a 
safe legal place and walk the remainder of the journey. 
 
Do Not Park on 
 

• School Keep Clear Zig Zags 
• Double/Single Yellow Lines 
• Close to junctions / Drop Kerbs 
• Near School Crossing Patrol locations 
• On Pavements 
• Cycle Lanes 
• In front of resident driveways 

 
Parking Services and Police may be in attendance near your 
school do not be abusive as they are doing their jobs at the 
requests of concerns raised regarding road safety of the 
pupils. 
  
 
 

 


